Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: ADDENDUM (90 Tayok Drive) - B014/21

From: Keith Ambtman _>
Sent: Sunday, October 24, 2021 5:04 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Michael Torres <Michael.Torres@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Consent application B014/21

City of Vaughan
Office of the City Clerk — Committee of Adjustment
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON, L6A 1T1

and Mr. Michael Torres

Dear Members of the Committee of Adjustment, Michael Torres

We are Long Time Residents and property owner of 90 Tayok Drive. We purchased our home for the one and only
reason that this street and community around it is still one of the few area’s in York where the properties are of a larger
size. We have enjoyed our home together and community together with our neighbours. A true community of equals.

We were informed that one residents wants to destroy this community by splitting their property. If allowed that will be

the beginning of the end of this unique community.
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COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT

Therefor, we (Ellen and Keith Ambtman) are strongly opposed to this request. The

committee must honour the official plan -2010 section 9.1.2.3 which specifically addresses

our community “Seneca Heights”.

Failing to reject this application will have severe consequences for all residents.

We trust you will do the right thing and reject this application

Keith & Ellen Ambtman
90 Tayok Drive
Woodbridge, ON, L4L 2N2
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